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Summary:

The Communist Manifesto, written by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels in 1848, is one of the most influential political
documents in history. It outlines the beliefs and goals of the Communist movement, and serves as a call to action for the
working class to overthrow the oppressive capitalist system. The Manifesto begins by outlining the history of class
struggle, from the primitive communal societies of the past to the modern capitalist system. It then goes on to explain the
concept of the "dictatorship of the proletariat", which is the idea that the working class should take control of the means
of production and create a classless society. The Manifesto also outlines the goals of the Communist movement, such
as the abolition of private property, the establishment of a heavy progressive income tax, and the centralization of credit
in the hands of the state. Finally, the Manifesto calls for the formation of a revolutionary party to lead the working class in
their struggle against the capitalist system. The Communist Manifesto is a powerful and influential document that has
shaped the course of history and continues to be relevant today. 

Main ideas:

#1.      Class Struggle: The history of all societies is the history of class struggle between the ruling and the
oppressed classes. This struggle is the result of the economic and political power of the ruling class.

Class struggle is a concept that has been around for centuries. It is the idea that the ruling class, or those in power, will
always be in conflict with the oppressed classes, or those without power. This struggle is rooted in the economic and
political power of the ruling class. The ruling class has the ability to control the resources and the means of production,
while the oppressed classes are left with little to no power or resources. This power imbalance leads to a struggle
between the two classes, as the ruling class seeks to maintain its power and the oppressed classes seek to gain more
power and resources.

Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels wrote about this concept in their book The Communist Manifesto. They argued that the
history of all societies is the history of class struggle between the ruling and the oppressed classes. This struggle is the
result of the economic and political power of the ruling class. They argued that the only way to end this struggle is to
overthrow the ruling class and create a society where all classes are equal.

Class struggle is still a relevant concept today. In many countries, the ruling class still has a disproportionate amount of
power and resources compared to the oppressed classes. This power imbalance leads to a struggle between the two
classes, as the oppressed classes seek to gain more power and resources. This struggle is often seen in the form of
protests, strikes, and other forms of civil disobedience.

#2.      Bourgeoisie and Proletariat: The bourgeoisie, or the ruling class, exploits the proletariat, or the working
class, by taking away the fruits of their labor. This creates a conflict between the two classes that will
eventually lead to the overthrow of the bourgeoisie.

The bourgeoisie, or the ruling class, has been exploiting the proletariat, or the working class, for centuries. This has
created a deep-seated conflict between the two classes, as the bourgeoisie has been taking away the fruits of the
proletariats labor. This conflict has been growing and intensifying over time, and Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels argued
in The Communist Manifesto that it would eventually lead to the overthrow of the bourgeoisie.

The bourgeoisie has been able to maintain its power by controlling the means of production and the distribution of
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wealth. This has allowed them to accumulate wealth and power at the expense of the proletariat, who have been left
with little to no economic power. This has created a situation where the proletariat is forced to work long hours for low
wages, while the bourgeoisie is able to live in luxury.

The conflict between the bourgeoisie and the proletariat is a fundamental part of the Marxist worldview. Marx and Engels
argued that the only way to end this conflict was for the proletariat to overthrow the bourgeoisie and create a new
society based on equality and justice. This would allow the proletariat to reclaim the fruits of their labor and create a
more equitable society.

#3.      Capitalism: Capitalism is an economic system that allows the bourgeoisie to accumulate wealth and
power at the expense of the proletariat. This system is inherently exploitative and must be overthrown in order
for the proletariat to achieve freedom.

Capitalism is an economic system that is based on the private ownership of the means of production and the exploitation
of the labor of the working class. Under capitalism, the bourgeoisie, or the owners of capital, are able to accumulate
wealth and power at the expense of the proletariat, or the working class. This system is inherently exploitative, as the
bourgeoisie are able to extract surplus value from the labor of the proletariat, while the proletariat are unable to
accumulate wealth and power. This system of exploitation must be overthrown in order for the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality.

The Communist Manifesto, written by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels, outlines the need for a revolution to overthrow the
capitalist system. The Manifesto argues that the only way for the proletariat to achieve freedom is to overthrow the
bourgeoisie and create a new system of economic and social organization. This new system would be based on the
collective ownership of the means of production and the equitable distribution of wealth. The Manifesto calls for the
proletariat to unite and fight for their freedom, and to create a new society based on the principles of socialism and
communism.

#4.      Revolution: The proletariat must rise up and overthrow the bourgeoisie in order to achieve freedom and
equality. This revolution will be the result of the class struggle between the two classes.

The proletariat, or working class, must rise up and overthrow the bourgeoisie, or the ruling class, in order to achieve
freedom and equality. This revolution will be the result of the class struggle between the two classes. The proletariat
must recognize that the bourgeoisie has been exploiting them and using them to their own advantage. The proletariat
must also recognize that the only way to achieve freedom and equality is to overthrow the bourgeoisie and create a new
society based on the principles of socialism and communism. The proletariat must organize and fight for their rights and
for a better future for all. The revolution will be a long and difficult process, but it is the only way to achieve true freedom
and equality.

The Communist Manifesto by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels outlines the goals of the revolution and the steps that must
be taken in order to achieve it. It calls for the abolition of private property, the establishment of a classless society, and
the redistribution of wealth. It also calls for the establishment of a democratic government that is based on the principles
of socialism and communism. The manifesto also outlines the need for international solidarity among the working
classes in order to achieve these goals.

The revolution is a necessary step in order to achieve freedom and equality for all. It is the only way to break the chains
of oppression and create a society that is based on the principles of socialism and communism. The proletariat must rise
up and fight for their rights and for a better future for all. The revolution will be a long and difficult process, but it is the
only way to achieve true freedom and equality.

#5.      Communism: Communism is a system of government that will replace capitalism and create a classless
society. This system will be based on the principle of â€œfrom each according to his ability, to each according
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to his need.â€•

Communism is a system of government that seeks to create a classless society by replacing capitalism. It is based on
the principle of "from each according to his ability, to each according to his need." This means that everyone will
contribute to society according to their abilities and will receive what they need from society in return. This system will be
based on the idea of collective ownership of the means of production, which means that the resources and tools used to
produce goods and services will be owned by the community as a whole, rather than by individuals or corporations. This
system will also be based on the idea of economic and social equality, which means that everyone will have access to
the same resources and opportunities regardless of their social or economic status. Finally, this system will be based on
the idea of democratic decision-making, which means that the people will have a say in how the society is run and what
policies are implemented. 

Communism seeks to create a society where everyone is equal and has access to the same resources and
opportunities. It is a system that seeks to eliminate the exploitation of the working class by the wealthy and powerful. It is
a system that seeks to create a society where everyone is treated fairly and with respect. It is a system that seeks to
create a society where everyone has the opportunity to reach their full potential and to contribute to the betterment of
society. 

Communism is a system of government that seeks to create a more just and equitable society. It is a system that seeks
to create a society where everyone is treated equally and with respect. It is a system that seeks to create a society
where everyone has the opportunity to reach their full potential and to contribute to the betterment of society. 

#6.      Private Property: Private property is the source of all inequality and exploitation in capitalist society. It
must be abolished in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.

Private property is a cornerstone of capitalist society. It is the basis of the class system, where the wealthy few own the
majority of the resources and the working class are left with little to nothing. This inequality leads to exploitation, as the
wealthy few are able to use their resources to further their own interests at the expense of the working class. This
exploitation is the root of all the suffering and injustice in capitalist society.

In order to achieve freedom and equality, private property must be abolished. This means that the resources of society
must be shared equally among all members of society. This would allow everyone to have access to the same
resources and opportunities, eliminating the class system and the exploitation that comes with it. This would create a
more just and equitable society, where everyone is able to pursue their own interests without fear of exploitation.

The Communist Manifesto by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels outlines this idea of abolishing private property in order to
achieve freedom and equality. It argues that the only way to achieve a just and equitable society is to abolish private
property and create a society where the resources of society are shared equally among all members. This would create
a society where everyone is able to pursue their own interests without fear of exploitation.

#7.      State: The state is an instrument of the ruling class and must be abolished in order for the proletariat to
achieve freedom and equality.

Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels argued that the state is an instrument of the ruling class, and that it must be abolished in
order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality. They argued that the state is a tool used by the ruling class to
oppress the working class, and that it must be overthrown in order for the proletariat to gain true freedom and equality.
They argued that the state is a tool used by the ruling class to maintain their power and privilege, and that it must be
abolished in order for the proletariat to gain true freedom and equality. They argued that the state is a tool used by the
ruling class to maintain their control over the working class, and that it must be destroyed in order for the proletariat to
gain true freedom and equality. They argued that the state is a tool used by the ruling class to maintain their dominance
over the working class, and that it must be abolished in order for the proletariat to gain true freedom and equality.

Page 3/8

https://books.kim


#8.      Religion: Religion is an opiate of the masses and must be abolished in order for the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality.

Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels argued in The Communist Manifesto that religion is an opiate of the masses, a tool used
by the ruling class to keep the proletariat in a state of subjugation. They argued that religion is a form of false
consciousness, a way of distracting the working class from their true interests and preventing them from achieving
freedom and equality. They argued that in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality, religion must be
abolished. 

Marx and Engels argued that religion is a form of ideological control, a way of keeping the working class in a state of
submission and preventing them from recognizing their true interests. They argued that religion is a tool used by the
ruling class to keep the proletariat in a state of subjugation, and that in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and
equality, religion must be abolished. 

Marx and Engels argued that religion is a form of false consciousness, a way of distracting the working class from their
true interests and preventing them from achieving freedom and equality. They argued that religion is a tool used by the
ruling class to keep the proletariat in a state of subjugation, and that in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and
equality, religion must be abolished. 

Marx and Engels argued that religion is a form of ideological control, a way of keeping the working class in a state of
submission and preventing them from recognizing their true interests. They argued that in order for the proletariat to
achieve freedom and equality, religion must be abolished, and that this could only be achieved through a revolution of
the working class. 

#9.      Education: Education must be made available to all in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and
equality.

Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels argued that education must be made available to all in order for the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality. They argued that education was a key factor in the struggle for liberation, as it would enable the
working class to become aware of their own oppression and to develop the skills and knowledge necessary to fight for
their rights. Education would also provide the proletariat with the tools to create a more equitable society, one in which
the working class would be able to participate in the decision-making process and to have a say in the direction of their
own lives. 

Marx and Engels argued that education was essential for the proletariat to gain the power to challenge the existing
social order. They argued that education would enable the working class to become aware of their own oppression and
to develop the skills and knowledge necessary to fight for their rights. Education would also provide the proletariat with
the tools to create a more equitable society, one in which the working class would be able to participate in the
decision-making process and to have a say in the direction of their own lives. 

In addition, Marx and Engels argued that education was essential for the proletariat to gain the power to challenge the
existing social order. They argued that education would enable the working class to become aware of their own
oppression and to develop the skills and knowledge necessary to fight for their rights. Education would also provide the
proletariat with the tools to create a more equitable society, one in which the working class would be able to participate
in the decision-making process and to have a say in the direction of their own lives. 

Ultimately, Marx and Engels argued that education was essential for the proletariat to gain the power to challenge the
existing social order and to create a more equitable society. They argued that education would enable the working class
to become aware of their own oppression and to develop the skills and knowledge necessary to fight for their rights.
Education would also provide the proletariat with the tools to create a more equitable society, one in which the working
class would be able to participate in the decision-making process and to have a say in the direction of their own lives. 
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#10.      Internationalism: The proletariat must unite across national boundaries in order to achieve freedom and
equality.

Internationalism is a core concept of Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels The Communist Manifesto. The authors argue that
the proletariat, or working class, must unite across national boundaries in order to achieve freedom and equality. This is
because the bourgeoisie, or ruling class, is able to exploit the proletariat by taking advantage of the differences between
nations. By uniting, the proletariat can gain the strength to overthrow the bourgeoisie and create a more equitable
society.

Marx and Engels argue that internationalism is essential for the proletariat to achieve its goals. They point out that the
bourgeoisie has already achieved internationalism, and that the proletariat must do the same in order to compete. They
also argue that internationalism is necessary for the proletariat to gain the strength to overthrow the bourgeoisie. By
uniting across national boundaries, the proletariat can gain the power to challenge the ruling class and create a more
equitable society.

Internationalism is a key concept in The Communist Manifesto, and it is essential for the proletariat to achieve its goals.
By uniting across national boundaries, the proletariat can gain the strength to challenge the ruling class and create a
more equitable society. This is the only way for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality, and it is essential for the
success of the revolution.

#11.      Proletarian Dictatorship: The proletariat must establish a dictatorship in order to protect its interests
and ensure the success of the revolution.

Proletarian dictatorship is a concept developed by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels in their book The Communist
Manifesto. It is the idea that the working class, or proletariat, must take control of the state in order to protect its interests
and ensure the success of the revolution. This dictatorship would be a temporary measure, and would be replaced by a
more democratic form of government once the revolution had been achieved. The proletariat would use its power to
abolish private property, redistribute wealth, and create a more equitable society. This dictatorship would also be used to
suppress counter-revolutionary forces and ensure that the revolution was not reversed. In short, proletarian dictatorship
is a necessary step in the transition from capitalism to communism.

The concept of proletarian dictatorship is based on the idea that the working class is the only class that can truly
represent the interests of the people. It is the only class that is not driven by the pursuit of profit, and is therefore the only
class that can be trusted to act in the interests of the people. The proletariat must take control of the state in order to
ensure that the revolution is successful and that the interests of the people are protected. This dictatorship is a
temporary measure, and will be replaced by a more democratic form of government once the revolution has been
achieved.

#12.      Abolition of Classes: The abolition of classes is necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality.

The abolition of classes is a necessary step in the emancipation of the proletariat. The proletariat, or working class, is
the class of people who are exploited and oppressed by the capitalist system. They are the ones who are forced to work
long hours for low wages, while the capitalists reap the profits. The abolition of classes would mean that the proletariat
would no longer be oppressed and exploited, and would be able to enjoy the same rights and privileges as the
capitalists. This would create a more equitable society, where everyone is treated equally and fairly. It would also mean
that the proletariat would no longer be dependent on the capitalists for their livelihood, and would be able to pursue their
own interests and goals. The abolition of classes would be a major step towards achieving a truly free and equal society.

The Communist Manifesto by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels outlines the need for the abolition of classes in order to
achieve a truly free and equal society. They argue that the capitalist system is based on the exploitation of the
proletariat, and that the only way to end this exploitation is to abolish classes. They also argue that the only way to
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achieve true freedom and equality is to create a society where everyone is treated equally and fairly, regardless of their
class or economic status. The abolition of classes would be a major step towards achieving this goal.

#13.      Free Association of Producers: The free association of producers is necessary in order for the
proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.

The free association of producers is a concept proposed by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels in their book The
Communist Manifesto. It is based on the idea that the proletariat, or working class, should be free to associate with one
another and form their own organizations in order to achieve freedom and equality. This would allow them to collectively
bargain for better wages and working conditions, as well as to challenge the power of the capitalist class. The free
association of producers would also allow the proletariat to organize and fight for their rights, and to create a more
equitable society. This would be a major step towards achieving a classless society, where all people are equal and
have the same opportunities. 

The free association of producers is an important concept in Marxist theory, as it is seen as a way to empower the
working class and to challenge the power of the capitalist class. It is also seen as a way to create a more equitable
society, where all people have the same opportunities and are treated equally. This concept is still relevant today, as it
can be used to challenge the power of the wealthy and to create a more just and equitable society. 

#14.      Centralization of Credit: The centralization of credit is necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality.

The centralization of credit in the hands of the state, by means of a national bank with State capital and an exclusive
monopoly, is a necessary complement to the centralization of the means of production and the socialization of labor.
This centralization of credit would be the final step in the transformation of the capitalist mode of production into the
socialist mode of production.

The establishment of a central bank with exclusive monopoly would give the proletariat the power to control the flow of
money and credit, and thus to regulate the entire economic life of the nation. This would enable the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality, as it would be able to use the power of the state to ensure that all citizens have access to the
same resources and opportunities.

The centralization of credit would also allow the proletariat to use the state's resources to fund public works and other
projects that would benefit the working class. This would help to reduce inequality and create a more equitable society.
In addition, the centralization of credit would enable the proletariat to use the state's resources to finance the
development of new technologies and industries, which would create more jobs and increase the overall prosperity of
the nation.

#15.      Centralization of the Means of Communication: The centralization of the means of communication is
necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.

The centralization of the means of communication is a key component of the proletariats struggle for freedom and
equality. By centralizing the means of communication, the proletariat can ensure that their message is heard and
understood by all. This will allow them to spread their ideas and organize their efforts more effectively. Centralizing the
means of communication will also allow the proletariat to better coordinate their efforts and create a unified front against
the oppressive forces of capitalism. By unifying their efforts, the proletariat can more effectively challenge the power of
the ruling class and create a more equitable society.

Centralizing the means of communication is also important for the proletariat to be able to effectively communicate with
each other. By having a centralized system of communication, the proletariat can ensure that their messages are heard
and understood by all. This will allow them to better coordinate their efforts and create a unified front against the
oppressive forces of capitalism. Furthermore, it will allow them to spread their ideas and organize their efforts more
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effectively.

Centralizing the means of communication is essential for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality. By having a
centralized system of communication, the proletariat can ensure that their message is heard and understood by all. This
will allow them to spread their ideas and organize their efforts more effectively. Furthermore, it will allow them to better
coordinate their efforts and create a unified front against the oppressive forces of capitalism. By unifying their efforts, the
proletariat can more effectively challenge the power of the ruling class and create a more equitable society.

#16.      Combination of Agriculture and Manufacturing: The combination of agriculture and manufacturing is
necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.

The combination of agriculture and manufacturing is essential for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.
Agriculture and manufacturing are two of the most important economic activities in any society, and the combination of
the two is necessary for the proletariat to gain the power to overthrow the capitalist system. By combining agriculture
and manufacturing, the proletariat can create a more equitable economic system that will benefit all members of society.
This combination will also allow the proletariat to gain access to the resources and technology necessary to create a
more efficient and productive economy. The combination of agriculture and manufacturing will also provide the
proletariat with the means to create a more equitable distribution of wealth and resources, which will help to reduce
poverty and inequality. Finally, the combination of agriculture and manufacturing will provide the proletariat with the
opportunity to create a more sustainable and equitable society. 

The combination of agriculture and manufacturing is essential for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality. By
combining the two, the proletariat can create a more equitable economic system that will benefit all members of society.
This combination will also allow the proletariat to gain access to the resources and technology necessary to create a
more efficient and productive economy. The combination of agriculture and manufacturing will also provide the
proletariat with the means to create a more equitable distribution of wealth and resources, which will help to reduce
poverty and inequality. Finally, the combination of agriculture and manufacturing will provide the proletariat with the
opportunity to create a more sustainable and equitable society. 

#17.      Equal Liability of All to Labor: The equal liability of all to labor is necessary in order for the proletariat to
achieve freedom and equality.

The equal liability of all to labor is a cornerstone of the Communist Manifesto. This principle states that all members of
society should be equally liable to work, regardless of their social class or economic status. This means that everyone
should have the same access to employment opportunities and should be able to work in any job they choose. This is
necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality, as it ensures that all members of society have the
same opportunities to work and earn a living. This principle also ensures that the working class is not exploited by the
wealthy, as everyone is equally liable to labor and thus has the same access to employment opportunities.

The equal liability of all to labor is a key part of the Communist Manifesto, as it is essential for the proletariat to achieve
freedom and equality. This principle ensures that all members of society have the same access to employment
opportunities, and that the working class is not exploited by the wealthy. This is necessary in order for the proletariat to
achieve freedom and equality, as it ensures that all members of society have the same opportunities to work and earn a
living.

#18.      Abolition of the Distinction Between Town and Country: The abolition of the distinction between town
and country is necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.

The abolition of the distinction between town and country is a necessary precondition for the emancipation of the
proletariat. The proletariat must be freed from the oppressive conditions of the city, where they are forced to work long
hours in dangerous and unhealthy conditions for meager wages. At the same time, the proletariat must be freed from the
oppressive conditions of the countryside, where they are denied access to education and other opportunities for
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advancement. By abolishing the distinction between town and country, the proletariat can gain access to the same
opportunities and resources that are available to the bourgeoisie. This will enable them to gain the power and resources
necessary to challenge the oppressive conditions of the capitalist system.

The abolition of the distinction between town and country is also necessary in order to create a more equitable and just
society. By eliminating the distinction between town and country, the proletariat can gain access to the same resources
and opportunities that are available to the bourgeoisie. This will enable them to gain the power and resources necessary
to challenge the oppressive conditions of the capitalist system. Furthermore, by eliminating the distinction between town
and country, the proletariat can gain access to the same resources and opportunities that are available to the
bourgeoisie, thus creating a more equitable and just society.

#19.      Free Education for All: Free education for all is necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom
and equality.

Free education for all is a cornerstone of the Marxist vision for a just and equitable society. By providing free education
to all, regardless of class or economic status, Marx and Engels argued that the proletariat would be able to gain the
knowledge and skills necessary to achieve freedom and equality. This would enable them to challenge the oppressive
structures of capitalism and create a more equitable society. Free education would also provide the proletariat with the
tools to understand and critique the capitalist system, allowing them to make informed decisions about their own lives
and the society in which they live.

Free education for all would also help to reduce the gap between the wealthy and the poor. By providing access to
education regardless of economic status, the proletariat would be able to gain the skills and knowledge necessary to
compete in the job market and gain higher-paying jobs. This would help to reduce the economic inequality that exists in
capitalist societies, allowing the proletariat to gain more economic power and autonomy.

Finally, free education for all would help to create a more just and equitable society. By providing access to education
regardless of class or economic status, the proletariat would be able to gain the knowledge and skills necessary to
challenge oppressive structures and create a more equitable society. This would help to create a more just and
equitable society, where everyone has access to the same opportunities and resources.

#20.      Public Ownership of the Means of Production: Public ownership of the means of production is
necessary in order for the proletariat to achieve freedom and equality.

Public ownership of the means of production is a concept that was first proposed by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels in
their book The Communist Manifesto. It is the idea that the working class, or proletariat, should own and control the
means of production, such as factories, land, and other resources. This would allow the proletariat to have control over
their own labor and production, and would give them the power to determine their own wages and working conditions.
This would also allow them to have a say in the decisions that affect their lives, and would give them the freedom and
equality that they have been denied for so long.

Public ownership of the means of production would also allow the proletariat to have a greater share of the wealth that is
produced. This would help to reduce the inequality between the classes, and would help to create a more equitable
society. It would also help to reduce the power of the capitalist class, who have been exploiting the working class for
centuries. By giving the proletariat control over their own labor and production, they would be able to create a more just
and equitable society.

Public ownership of the means of production is an important concept in the struggle for freedom and equality. It is a
necessary step in the struggle for a more just and equitable society, and it is a necessary step in the struggle for the
liberation of the working class. It is a concept that has been proposed by Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels, and it is a
concept that is still relevant today.
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